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Dear Governor Semple Families, 

Many people think we begin to “wind down” in June, but this time of year is actually 

a very busy one at school! With warmer weather, the opportunities for outdoor activity, 

field trips and special learning events are endless. 

With the warmer weather and hot sun, please make sure that you are helping your 

children dress appropriately and be sun smart. Hats, sunscreen and water to stay hydrated 

are all staples to a safe and comfortable summer! 

 Staffing and class configurations for 2019-2020 are not fully determined at this point, 

however we hope to send information soon. Report cards will be available via Parent 

Connect on June 27th for your viewing. Go to www.7oaks.org/school/governorsemple/, 

Parents tab (at the top right), Parent Connect and then enter your email address and 

password. You can also review attendance and ensure your contact information is up-to-

date. We will be having a bump up day where students will get to meet their teachers for 

next year as well as their new classmates. 

Happy June! 

Jenny Hughes, Principal 

Registrations for Kindergarten continue to be 

accepted during regular school  

office hours from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.  Please 

note that your child must be five years old by 

December, 2019 in order to be eligible for 

registration for the fall Kindergarten classes. 

Please bring your child’s birth certificate, 

medical card and proof of address when 

coming to register. 

The final preschool 

program will be on  

Friday, June 21st                                           

at Governor Semple 

School 
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Important Dates—Fall 2019   

September 2  Labour Day—NO SCHOOL 

September  3  Orientation appointments                                   

September  4  Orientation appointments 

  

September  5  First day of classes—Gr. 1-5 

Kinders-staggered on Thursday & Friday                               

October 11  Div. Day   (NO SCHOOL)              

October 14  Thanksgiving  (NO SCHOOL) 

October 25  MTS PD Day  (NO SCHOOL)            

 

November 11 Remembrance Day  (NO SCHOOL)             

November 29  Parent/Teacher Conferences   

                                 (NO SCHOOL)   

 

Winter Break:           December 23/19—January 3/20  

    

Classes resume:   January 6/2020—Day 6 

January 31 /20  School PD—(NO SCHOOL)

M O V I N G   ??? 

If your family is planning to 

move over the summer OR 

your child will not be 

attending Governor Semple 

in the fall, please let the 

office know as soon as 

possible  @ (204) 339-7112 

Last day to 

purchase a 

milk card 

for $8.50 for 10 

milks is  Thursday, 

June 6th. 

June 4 Patrols—Dragon  Boating—9:05—11:45 & Rm. 3 — Woodshop at West Kildonan Collegiate 

June 5 Clean Air Day—All classes at Kildonan Park 10:00—2:00 pm 

June 5 Rm. 7 swimming & rm. 6 hockey 

June 6  Kindies—Woodshop at West Kildonan Collegiate. 

June 6 Divisional Pow Wow  & Rm. 11 swimming 

June 7 PD DAY—NO SCHOOL 

June 10 Rm. 3—Assiniboine Park Zoo  

June 11 “Hello Kinders” 5:30-7:00  

June 11 Div. Track & Field at W. Kildonan Coll.– gr. 4/5 @ 9:25—2:00 

June 12 Rm. 7 last swim class & Rm. 6 last hockey class 

June 13 Rm. 11 last swim class & Rain date for Track & Field 

June 14 Rm. 1 Woodshop at West Kildonan Collegiate 

June 14  Talent Show and School Wide Lunch 

June 19 Tabloid Day 9:00-3:30 pm 

June 20 Rm’s 7 & 11 to Kildonan Park Pool 

June 21 Summer Solstice Day & last Pre-school program 

June 27 Grade 5 Farewell 2:15 pm 

June 28 Last day of school    

 

JUNE  

ACTIVITIES 

Please peruse our Home Page  

 “Helpful Links” for Community Info 
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Early Dismissal on June 28th 

Kindergarten @  10:30 

Grades 1 - 5 @    12:00 

 

REMINDER to all Parents/Guardians  

It is important that you notify the office of 

any address, phone numbers and any other 

changes, so that our records can be kept up 

to date.   

Thank you for your cooperation 

 

The hardest part of any school year, in the library, is when  
students stop checking out books, and my job shifts from a 
'Library Technician' to a 'Book Detective'.  

As of Monday, June 10th, I will be asking for all Governor 
Semple School library books to be returned. I will be writing 
many notes to parents and guardians asking to look around 

their abodes for our missing pieces of literature.  

If a book is lost there are a couple options: 

1) Pay for the book, as the notes will have the books original price on them 

2) Replace the book with another of equal value 

3) Replace the book with the exact one that was lost 

 

If you have any concerns please feel free to email me; 
sara.wilson@7oaks.org   

 I’d be happy to answer any questions.  

Happy Book Hunting!  
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Our Hula Hoopla was a huge success! A huge thank you to Wolseley Mechanical &  

Daniel Norman for supplying the necessary materials for our students to make their  

very own hula hoops!  

 

A huge thank you to 

our lunch leaders 

who work so hard to 

support our children 

during the lunch 

hour. You’re all so 

great at helping us 

take care of  one  

another!! 


